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Dear Parents, 
Following the survey regarding school tours contained within the March Newsletter, I 

am pleased to inform you we will be offering a tour of the new school on the 

following date: 

 

Tuesday 12th April, 2pm- 4pm (via appointment system) 

 

In order to book a short tour, parents may contact the school office 

(info@braidsideintegratedps.ballymena.ni.sch.uk/ 25647899) to arrange a suitable 

time. Parents may attend individually or in a small group of two/ three. School pupils 

should not attend on this occasion. 

 

We hope you will enjoy the opportunity to view our beautiful new school and the 

wonderful facilities, resources and equipment that we now enjoy. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

______J McAuley______ 

Principal 
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